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November 9,2020

Idaho Public Utilities Commission
P.O. Box 83720 Boise, ID 83720-0074
I l33l W. Chinden Blvd. Building 8, Suite 201-A
Boise, lD 83714

Dear Commissioners,

I was recently advised that Suez Water is seeking a22.3Yo increase in their fees.

I am writing to record my objection to this amount. While I have no issue with a reasonable rate
increase, this amount is outrageous.

Please reject this increase!

Thank you for your consideration.

Truly,


